From: Pemberton, Layne

To: “Calvin Murdock"

Subject: RE: AR0020087 Forrest City Negotiated CAO

Date: Monday, December 04, 2017 12:24:00 PM

Mr. Murdock,

Just a friendly reminder of an upcoming report due 12/31/17.

Compliance Plan (1-P-25099) 12/31/2017  Submit a plan for compliance with the

development and implementation of Best
Management Practices (BMPs) for the reduction
of nutrients (Total Phosphorus and Nitrate +
Nitrite Nitrogen) in the effluent.

Thank you,

Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst

ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch

Phone: 501-682-0664

Fax: 501-682-0880
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